
 

GOVERNMENT OF KERALA 
Office of the Commissioner for Entrance Examinations 

Housing Board Buildings, Santhi Nagar ,Thiruvananthapuram-695001 

NOTIFICATION
ADMISSION TO PG MEDICAL COURSES-2021

PERMISSION TO REJOIN SURRENDERED SEATS OF STATE ROUND 2
       

Based on the verdict by the Hon'ble Supreme Court in WP(c)No.202/2022 dated 07/04/2022,

those candidates who had surrendered the seats allotted to them in Round 2 of the Kerala

State PG Medical Counselling for the academic year 2021-22, are hereby permitted to rejoin

their  seats before 5.00 PM of 09/04/2022.  The candidates should physically report at  the

College and rejoin within the stipulated time.

 
Those candidates who had registered for State Mop up Round after surrendering their allotted

seat in State Round 2 and want to proceed with the same shall do so and may not rejoin their

surrendered seats.

 
It is also brought to notice that under no circumstances whatsoever, there will not be any

facility for anyone to register fresh options for State Mop up round. Please see the official

website of Commissioner for Entrance Examinations www.cee.kerala.gov.in for updates.

 
Helpline number: 0471- 2525300

Commissioner for Entrance Examinations

Thiruvananthapuram
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